12 January 2021
Notice
Temporary Changes to Offerings at Resorts World Genting (RWG)

We refer to the announcement made by the government on 11 January 2021 in relation to the
implementation of the Movement Control Order (MCO), Conditional MCO and Recovery MCO
from 13 to 26 January 2021. With this announcement, we anticipate a decline in the number of
visitors to RWG. Hence, we will be operating at a lower capacity and some of our offerings may
not be available from 13 January 2021.

Some of our hotels, facilities, attractions and other offerings will be subjected to revised operating
hours, limited availability or temporary closure. Kindly visit our website regularly for further
information.

Guests who are affected by the above may contact our call centre at 03-27181118 or write to
customercare@rwgenting.com to request for a change of date or refund. We appreciate your
patience and kind understanding while we attend to your requests.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused.

Thank you.
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